
 
 
January 31, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Jay H. Higginbotham, RLA 
Mecklenburg County Government Asset and Facility Management 
3205 Freedom Drive, Suite 101 
Charlotte, NC 28208 
 
Re:   McAlpine Creek Greenway – Sardis Road to Providence Road 
 
Subj.:  Recommendation for Award of Contract  
 
 
Dear Jay, 
 
We have reviewed the construction bids for the above referenced project and 
recommend that the contract for construction be awarded to Eagle Wood, Inc.  This 
recommendation is based upon an evaluation of the Bid Submittals received from 
the three bidders on December 18, 2018. 
 
Based upon the evaluation of the prices received at the bid opening, Eagle Wood 
Inc. is the low bidder for these construction services. 
 
It is our recommendation that Eagle Wood Inc. be awarded the following: 
 
 Total Base Bid:        $ 1,461,909.77 
 Add-alternate #1:        $      90,168.26 

Total Contract Cost:       $ 1,552,078.03 
 
We look forward to seeing this greenway constructed and to providing more 
recreational opportunities for Mecklenburg County residents.  Please contact us if 
we can provide any additional information pertaining to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wirth & Associate, Inc. 

 
Gary N. Wirth, PLA, ASLA 
Principal/Project Manger 
 
 
Cc:  Carr Mumford – Wirth & Associates, Inc. 


